
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bid Announcement for 200 Gallon  
Brush Truck Skid Unit 

 
The Champlain Fire District is accepting bids for the purchase of a self-contained 
brush fire fighting skid unit.  Vendors are asked to provide sealed bids for the 
specified unit to the Fire District no later than 6:30 PM on March 18, 2025.  Bid 
opening will be at 7:15 PM on March 18, 2025, at the regular monthly meeting of 
the Champlain Fire District Board of Fire Commissioners meeting.  Sealed bids 
may be delivered in person to the fire station at 162 Elm Street in Champlain, or 
may be mailed to PO Box 1606 Champlain, NY 12919 (Attn. Tami Trombley). 
 
Bid Specifications may be picked up at the Champlain fire station or may be 
emailed by request.  To arrange for receipt of a Bid Specification, please contact 
one of the following: 
 
Fire Chief John Filion 
518-802-0504 
jpfilion@champlainfd.net 
 
Chairman Woody Kissel 
518-593-9041 
wkissel@champlainfd.net 
 
Administrator Tami Trembley 
518-572-7807 
ttrembley@champlainfd.net 
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